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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

22001111  BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss  
  

OOffffiicceerrss::  
 

Director: Phil Meyers         770-487-4220 

pkmeyers1@earthlink.net 

 

Vice-Director: Tom Romine       770-461-2507 

allproci@comcast.net 

 

Rec. Secretary: Jim Johnston    770-423-4344 

john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

Treasurer:  Betty Miller         770-502-8131 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com  

 

Corr. Secretary:  Eugene Willingham  

                                                       770-253-6518 

eewill@numail.org  

 

Past Dir./Advisor: Tom Miller    770-502-8131 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com  
  

CCoommmmiitttteeee  CChhaaiirrppeerrssoonnss:: 
 

Activities:                       *Position Open!         
                   * Can be shared, for twice the fun!   

Newsletter:                       Mike & Gwyneth  

                                                     Shotwell                    
 

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 
 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 
 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter 
 

Tech Activities:            Bentley Bohanan 
 

Phone Tree: Merle Bennett 
 

Fashion:                    Position Open! 

 

22001111  CClluubb  EEvveennttss  

  

**BOARD MEETING:  FEB. 8,  7:00 at the 
home of Phil and Kathie Meyers.  More info in 
“Notes from the Director.” 

Southside A’s 2012 Calendar of Events 
 

February 11 Valentine‟s Day day-tour; lunch in 
Senoia. Era clothing strongly 
encouraged! 

March 9-10 Joint day tour with CAMFC – 
Anniston/Oxford, AL, including visit 
to Talladega Race Track. 

April 20-21 Overnight tour – Forsyth, GA 

May 18-20 Social Security Run – LaGrange, GA 

June (TBD) Possible day tour to Barnsley Gardens 
 

2012 Events of Interest 
 

Feb. 11-12 Vintage Chevrolet Club of America 
Swap Meet, JR Miller Park, Marietta 

April 12-15 MARC Membership Meet in 
Perryville, OH 

June 11-15 MARC National Convention in 
Oshkosh, WI 

June 18-22 MAFCA National Convention in 
Marquette, MI 

September 8 Day-tour with CAMFC to the 
Tuskegee Airmen and George 
Washington Carver Museums. 

October 19-20 Sweet Home Alabama – CAMFC tour 
in Huntsville, AL. 

 

Editor’s Notes:   

This month, as promised, we reveal the winner of our 
“Featured Photo of the Month” popularity contest! Thanks 
to all who participated; the winner is a beauty, and her 
“court” of 2nd & 3rd place is notable as well. 

We are also featuring our first “Q&A” from our new Tech 
Editor, Bentley Bohanan.  Don’t miss his helpful words of 
advice for real world Model A driving. 

We have new members to welcome: Mike & Cathy 
Harrington of Jupiter, FL.  We look forward to meeting 
them on a tour sometime soon! 

And don’t miss our info on both the MARC National  
Convention as well as the MARC Membership Meet. 

 Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell 

 

mailto:pkmeyers1@earthlink.net
mailto:pkmeyers1@earthlink.net
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
mailto:eewill@numail.org
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
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February Birthdays  February  Anniversaries  

3rd    Susie Pape 

 

02/07/1987   Tim & Sally Jones 

 

 02/14/1987   Fred & Kathy Huey 
 02/16/1980   Dick & Jane Carne 
 02/16/1985   Marshall & Susie Pape 
  

  

 

 

 
  

  

NNootteess  ffrroomm  OOuurr  DDiirreeccttoorr  

It is 2012 and we are off and running. Let this be a year of driving your Model A and enjoying the friendship of 

your fellow club members. 

Due to a situation that I could not control I was not able to attend our Dinner and a Movie event but understand 

that , as usual, a good time was had by all. The group enjoyed hot dogs and snacks, had a door prize drawing and 

then watched the Great Race movie. Thanks go to Tom and Betty Miller for hosting this event again this year. 

 Our February event is scheduled for the 11th and will be a St. Valentine’s day morning tour and a nice lunch for 

our Valentines in Senoia at Founders Restaurant. If you would like to participate in this event, please let  me  

know by February 8th.  

                           ------ Board Meeting Notice ----------- ALL Club Members are Welcome---- 

  The next Board Meeting will be held at the Meyers Home on February 8th at 7:00. We will provide coffee and 

dessert at beginning of the meeting. Please come to the meeting and be a part of our club plans.  

                                              ---------------- Positions Available! -------------------  

Club Activities Director ---- Sounds a great deal harder than it really is, and the responsibilities can be shared by 

up to three people to make it easier yet. No experience required! 

  

Club Fashion Editor -------- All research is available from the Web or your local library. You can make this 

position fit your interest and have some fun with it. No experience required! 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME! 

MMiikkee  &&  CCaatthhyy  HHaarrrriinnggttoonn    

ooff  JJuuppiitteerr,,  FFLL.. 

 

 

 

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

ccuurrrreennttllyy  hhaass  4422  aaccttiivvee  ffaammiilliieess    

oonn  oouurr  rroosstteerr.. 
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MMiinnuutteess  ooff    

BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss  MMeeeettiinngg 

The SSA‟s June Board Meeting was held on 

January 4th at the IHOP in Fayetteville. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05PM by 

Director Phil Meyers.  The following members 

were present: Tom & Betty Miller, Dick & Jane 

Carne, Eugene & Kathleen Willingham, Phil & 

Kathie Myers, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, Jim 

Johnston, Tom & Liz Romine, Jim & Ann Hunter, 

Paul Beeghly, and Ray Crisp. 

The December  2011 Board meeting minutes were 

accepted.  

Treasurer Jim Hunter reported a balance of 

$1203.41.  A Motion was made & approved to 

accept the treasurer‟s report.   Jim was recognized 

for his tenure as Treasurer.  He and Betty Miller 

will take the steps necessary for Betty to take over 

as the new treasurer. 

Committees 

Membership: An application for membership was 

approved and accepted for Mike and Cathy 

Harrington from Jupiter, FL.  Their membership 

will bring our total to 43 (if all present members 

pay their 2012 dues – (5) still outstanding).  Jackie 

Johnston has sent email reminders to those 

outstanding.      

Corresponding secretary:  Eugene has submitted 

two articles to the MARC National Newsletter.   

Eugene is also completing the 2011 mileage 

numbers for submission to MARC. 

Fashion: No report.  We are still looking for an 

individual to fill the Fashion Chairperson position. 

Newsletter:  Mike & Gwyneth have done some 

research on the printing and mailing of the 

Newsletter to members that do not have internet 

access.  With the Newsletter now averaging 18 

pages it is becoming cost prohibitive to print the 

newsletter in color.  Other options are being 

explored including black & white printing, and 

asking member Jason Carne if he could help with 

the printing.  Eugene Willingham has volunteered  

 

 

to print the Newsletter as required until an 

acceptable solution is found.     

Recording secretary:   Jim Johnston as welcomed 

as recording secretary for 2012. 

Scrapbook:  Ann Hunter‟s  excellent work with 

the Scrapbook will continue in 2012.  Ann is 

starting the 4th Scrapbook this year, and is always 

looking for contributions.   

Tech:   Benny Bohanan has agreed to assume the 

Tech Chairperson position for 2012.  Due to 

Benny‟s location in Maysville, GA, he will not be 

attending the monthly Board Meetings.    

MAFFI:  The groundbreaking for the Model „A‟ 

museum in Hickory Corners, MI is scheduled for 

April 17th – weather permitting! 

Phone Tree:  Merle Bennett was not present. 

Activities:  The Board is seeking an individual or 

individuals to take over the Activities Chair 

position.  Upcoming activities are:  

February 11, 2012 Valentine‟s Day Tour and 

Lunch. 

March 10, 2012  Joint tour with CAMAFC to 

Anniston/Oxford and Talladega Speedway and 

Motorsports Hall Of Fame Museum. 

Old Business:  There was no old business 

discussion. 

New Business:   Eugene Willingham, Tom Miller, 

and Jim Johnston  made the drive to Euharlee, GA, 

to evaluate the area for a possible one-day tour 

destination.  The area is very rustic, with a covered 

bridge, museum, general store, and well known 

restaurant.  No decision was made on a tour, but 

may be a future event. 

Larry and Jackie Peterson have volunteered to 

host a one day tour in April – possibly on the 7th.  

Details are not final, but it will begin at their 

„Ranch‟ and will include a visit to see a Model 

Railroad display, and have a catered barbeque 

lunch at a local park. 
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Phil Meyers is working on the details for an 

overnight tour to the Forsyth, GA area in April 

(27th & 28th).  Jim Hunter has agreed to help Phil 

with the route planning, and accommodation 

details.   

Tom & Liz Romine have scouted out a new 

potential destination for one of our „dinner tours‟.  

The venue is the Lighthouse Restaurant in Milner, 

GA.  The Board agreed that Tom & Liz should get 

more details.  

Phil Meyers suggested that the club consider 

printing business style cards with the club logo 

and spaces for members to write in their name and 

contact information.  The purpose of the cards 

would be to give to potential members.  The Board 

authorized the printing of the cards, and Dick  

 

Carne agreed to contact Jason Carne to see if Jason 

can coordinate the printing. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Johnston, 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

FFeeaattuurreedd  PPhhoottoo  ooff  tthhee  MMoonntthh: (As with 2011, we will be  featuring photos that glorify the Model A in all 

its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites throughout the year and 
we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2012.”)   

 

TTrreeaassuurreerr’’ss  RReeppoorrtt  
 

Balance as of  
December 31, 2011 

$1,143.28 

Deposits $165.00 

Expenses $104.87 

Balance as of  
December 31, 2011 

 
$1,203.41 

  

FEBRUARY 
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AND THE WINNER IS…… 
We had lots of lively voting, with most of the photos receiving at least one vote for 1st, 2nd or 3rd.  
But there was a clear favorite, with a total of  40 points, and only coincidentally one of our own. 

 

 
 

 

 

         

MMIISSSS  22001111::  

AAUUGGUUSSTT  

22nndd  PPllaaccee::  

MMIISSSS  SSEEPPTTEEMMBBEERR  

33rrdd  PPllaaccee::  

MMIISSSS  MMAAYY  
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            ““TTeecchhnniiccaall  QQ  &&  AA””  

                BByy  BBeennttlleeyy  BBoohhaannaann,,  TTeecchh  EEddiittoorr 

Many articles have been written on the operation and maintenance of the Model A Ford. 

Here is a short cut to Starting the car, especially after the car has been parked overnight. 

Startup: 

1- Place the transmission in Neutral. 

2- Put both control levers (behind steering wheel) in the full upward position. 

3- Pull the gas lever (the one on the right) down just until you see the gas pedal move. 

4- Reach under the gas tank on the right side of the car and turn the gas valve on- downward. 

5- Turn the ignition switch to on. 

6- The carb enrichment doubles as the choke, turn this to the right, until it stops turning, then back to 

the left ½ turn. 

7- Pull the choke lever out and hold it out. (Cold Starting Only) 

8- Push the starter pedal down. –Hold choke until the engine fires, usually within 3 seconds. 

9- As soon as the engine fires, push the choke back down. 

10- When the engine begins running, you can push the gas lever back upward. 

11- As the engine warms up, pull the spark lever (the lever on the left) down about halfway. 

12- Keep the spark lever about 2 clicks from the bottom for normal driving.  

13- Spark lever may be pulled all the way down for high speed driving- over 45 mph only.  

Shut down: 

1-Put both levers in the full upward position. 

2- Reach under the tank and turn the gas valve off- lever will be sideways, toward the left. 

3- Pull the parking brake lever 

4- Turn the ignition switch off 

5- Check the lights to make sure they are off- light switch should be straight down.  

I usually give a copy of this information to any of my customers who may need it. Your car starting 

procedure may be different in some ways, but this will usually get you up and running. Have fun in those A’s 

and let’s get ready for some good trips.  

Happy Motoring,  Bentley Bohanan 

www.mymodela.com 

 

The Tech Corner 

http://www.mymodela.com/
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DDiinnnneerr  &&  aa  MMoovviiee!! 

What a wonderful evening we had at Tom & Betty Miller’s home for Dinner  

and a Movie!  The request to don one’s Era Clothing, or portions thereof, was 

nicely responded to.  Ray and Teri Besch, Mike and Gwyneth Shotwell, and 

the Millers enjoyed their hot dogs and sides while displaying hats (both felt 

and straw), gloves, jewelry, Mary Janes, saddle shoes, overalls, knickers, and 

more, to the apparent delight of the other members.   

The camaraderie and conversation was 

comfortable and entertaining, with the 

opportunity to get caught  up with friends 

we may not have seen for a while.  And 

where else can you go to the movies where 

you can win wonderful door prizes?  There 

were two sets of drawings; one for the 

ladies, one for the men.  Everyone got a chance to choose from a diverse 

array of items provided by the club, including vintage jewelry graciously 

donated by Betty Miller for the women, and gear-head things for the guys. 

No one left empty-handed.  

Our movie, “The Greatest Auto 

Race of 1908,” was enjoyed by 

all, and reminded us once again 

just how rugged and resilient 

the early cars really were.  To 

circumnavigate the world, over 22,000 miles from New York to 

Paris, beginning in snowy 

February, was a feat of 

mammoth proportions, 

undertaken with old-fashioned 

determination as well as a fair amount of cooperation and good will.  It 

was really fun to see recreations of the race, with the old cars from the 

U.S., France, Italy and Germany, coupled with photos from the actual  

event filling out the story.  The reproduction cars were assembled with 

modern equipment, including disc breaks that were made invisible 

through the magic of movie Photoshop. 

So, having eaten too much (a requirement of our gatherings, of course), 

enjoyed a well done auto-centric movie, and been rewarded with party 

favors, we headed home after another satisfying gathering of the 

Southside A’s. 

The following movie buffs attended: Tom & Liz Romine, Jim & Jackie 

Johnston, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, Merle & Lisa Bennett, Tom & 

Betty Miller, Dick & Jane Carne, Ray & Teri Besch, Mike & Carole 

Foran, Richard Sewell, Jim Wingo. 
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The Southside Spy     

(Editor’s Note: this section reports rumors, sightings and 
other miscellaneous pertinent data.  Factual information 
is always sought, however, misstatements, distortions 
and outright fabrications will also be strongly 
considered). 

The Spy Network: Our team of inside investigators 

has been chasing down rumors that Mike and 

Carole Foran, after their success with "The Wettest  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

County in the World,"  were madly driving around 

movie studios trying to place their Tudor in more 

films.  "It's a good business," said Mike.  "I'm 

planning to buy five more cars."  As a side note, he also 

mentioned he's perfecting a portable still...but he 

didn't want that mentioned.  Unfortunately for 

Mike, the editors were forced to disregard his 

wishes as they are only interested in reporting the 

truth to their readers. 

 
 

VVaalleennttiinnee’’ss  TToouurr  
 

Grab you Sweetheart, warm up your Model A, and join us for a 

leisurely Saturday morning drive.  We will meander through our 

local countryside and find ourselves at The Founders  Restaurant  

in lovely Senoia.  There, we will enjoy a delicious lunch, while 

wooing our Valentines.  You are encouraged to don your cloche hat, 

knickers, Era jewelry, bow tie or full-fledged outfit to enhance the 

festivities.  Final particulars are still to come.  Contact Phil Meyers 

to express your intent to participate. 

 

BBiittss  aanndd  PPiieecceess  

SSwwaapp  MMeeeett  iinn  MMaarriieettttaa  --  FFeebbrruuaarryy  1111--1122::  

Gary Duncan, the friendly coordinator of automobiles that were used in “The Wettest County in the World,” 

belongs to the Vintage Chevrolet Club of America.  He contacted us to let us know that his Heart of GA chapter  

will hold their 3rd annual swap meet on Feb. 11-12 from 8am to 3pm, at J. R. Miller park in Marietta, GA.   He will 

be one of a multitude of vendors (they had over 250 last year), and will have a lot of new and used T Model and A 

Model parts for sale.  

IItt’’ss  JJaassppeerr  AArrttFFeesstt  ttiimmee  aaggaaiinn  iinn  NNoorrtthh  GGeeoorrggiiaa,,  AApprriill  2211::      

Our friend John Martin from the Gold Mine Region is once again organizing the participation of Model A owners 
and their cars in the annual ArtFest in Jasper.  As per last year folks will meet at the Sheriff’s Department 10-
10:30 and the High Sheriff will parade the group over to Main Street in downtown Jasper at 11:00, where they 
will have the entire length of Main Street blocked off for the festival and a reserved place for all the cars.  The cars 
will be on display from 11:00 to 3:00, after which you can continue fellowship, browsing, or whatever suits.  For 
more details, and to join in, contact John at 706-692-7626(home) or 706-692-4234(office), or email 
at john@gsi-executes.com. 
  

 

mailto:john@gsi-executes.com
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TOUR OF THE TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY  

AND MUSEUM 
MARCH 9-10, 2012 

 
 
 

Come with us on March 9-10 as we join the Central Alabama A’s on a tour to 
remember.  They have planned a wonderful weekend that includes the 
Talladega Speedway and Museum,  the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame, 
antiquing in Oxford, AL, and dinner and fellowship at the famous “Firehouse 
Dinner” to be held in Gerald Grizzard’s Model A Museum.  
 

FRIDAY, March 9, 2012: Arrival and check in at the Jameson Inn, in Oxford Alabama.  The afternoon allows you 
to relax, kick tires, or visit the local shops.   The fun will continue Friday evening at 6:30 p.m. with some good 
”ole” Model “A” fellowship, 50/50 drawing, great door prizes, (Free motel rooms & Speedway tours) as well as 
picking and grinning with the Blue Grass Buddies. Venue is 1 mile from the host motel. 
SATURDAY, March 10, 2012:   After breakfast and check out we’re off to the Talladega Speedway for our 
Model A spin on the race track and tour of the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame Museum. Due to the race 
track schedule we must be on the track at 8 a.m. with our departure from the Motel parking lot at 7:30 a.m.  (If 
the track is not in use on March 10th we will depart at 8:30 a.m. We will be notified by track officials by March 
1st stating whether the track has been rented or not and we can arrive later.)  
 
After our laps on the race track we will stop in place at the finish line for a still photo of all Model A’s.  After the 
group photo on the track we will move to the winner’s circle for club and individual photos. Don’t forget to 
bring your camera and a trophy to hold up.  
 
From the race track we will proceed to the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame. After our tour of the 
museum we will saddle up in that “Ole A Model” and we’re off to Diamond Lil’s Restaurant for some good “ole” 
Country Cooking.  After lunch we will tour though the countryside to the top of Cheaha.  At the top of the 
mountain we will end our weekend activities and be released to head out for home, by club or individually, with 
the completion of another great Tour on the “MODEL-A HIGHWAY.” 
 
If you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the meet there is a designated parking area for tow vehicles 1 
mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 835-2998 or Cell (256) 310-
6463.  
 
All reservations at the Jameson Inn must be made no later than March 1, 2012 in order to receive the 
discounted rate of $59.99.  Be sure to mention you are with the Model “A” Ford tour when making your 
reservations. Contact the Jameson Inn at (256) 835-2170.   
 
Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached. If you need additional 
information, contact Cecil Freeman at (256) 225-3250, Email: cfreeman43@aol.com or Gerald Grizzard: Office 
(256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, Email:  Gfireman52@aol.com. 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
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TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY TOUR 

MARCH 9-10, 2012 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 
NAME: ________________________________________________________  

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________  

CITY & STATE: ________________________________________________  

CLUB:____________________________________________________________ 

PHONE: (       ) ______________ E-MAIL: ___________________________  

 

Year of Car: Model of Car: Trailering: Arrival: 

 

 
 Yes    No 

Fri  Sat 

(Circle one) 

 

Insurance Company: Policy Number: 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY EVENING “FIREHOUSE DINNER”       $10.00  X    ____      _____                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                     

TOUR OF SPEEDWAY AND MUSEUM                 $20.00 X   ____       _____         

 (A release form to enter the track will be signed 

  at the Firehouse dinner or prior to entering 

  the track, all individuals in each car must sign 

  the release and have a ticket) 

 

TOTAL INCLOSED:                                                                                    _____                                                                                   

                                                                                    

 

Please make your reservations direct with the Jameson Inn (256) 835-2170. Make 

reservations by March 1, 2012 to get the group rate of $59.99 

 

Make Check Payable to: Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club and forward 

completed registration form with payment as soon as possible but no later than 

March 1, 2012 to: 

 

Talladega Speedway Tour 

1309 Magnolia Curve 

Montgomery, Alabama  36106-2010 
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MARC NATIONAL CONVENTION - OSHKOSH, WI 

JUNE 11-15, 2012 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Several members of the Southside A‟s are making plans to attend the MARC National Convention, 

followed by attendance at the MAFCA National Convention in Marquette, MI the following week.  What 

an opportunity to experience a bonanza of all things Model A!  Check out the website for more specifics 

about activities, tours, seminars, etc., as well as sign-up information. 
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MARC MEMBERSHIP MEET 
APRIL 12-15, 2012 
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IItteemmss  FFoorr  SSaallee  
  

FOR SALE: 1930 Town Sedan Fordor, Rubelite 
Red with cream wheels and white wall tires.  Quail 
radiator cap, generator; oil filler cap has blow by 
tube; running board step plates, cowl lights, rear 
mounted spare with tire cover and luggage rack. 
Brown Mohair interior, rear side shades, loading 
assist straps, blanket rope on rear seat and chrome 
pull handles on all doors. Paint has a few chips but 
overall in good condition. A ten-footer.   
Asking $13,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  

 
 

FOR SALE: 1930 Town Sedan Fordor. Very nice 
car; paint and body is excellent; black on black with 
red wheels and pinstripe; excellent grey interior 
with fold down armrest in rear.  Equipped with cowl 
lights, motormeter, Sparton horn, running board 
step plates, rear mounted spare and full rear 
bumper. 
Asking $15,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  

 

 

MODEL A’s FOR SALE:  Roadsters, Coupes, 

Sedans, Victorias, even a T model. 
todavis@bellsouth.net  or Call Tommy Davis 

@ 770-634-6113 or email for photos. 

FOR SALE: 1930 Cabriolet 68-B, Bronson 

Yellow/Seal Brown, has tan cloth interior in front, 

brown vinyl in rumble seat. I’ve installed many new 

parts: gas tank (sealed), front & rear bumpers, 

bumpers clamps, interior (except seat covers), door 

& windows handles, distributor, water pump, 

radiator hoses/clamps, wiring harness, cowl lights 

and many more small items. Radiator has been 

cleaned/painted, door window frames were 

rechromed, engine completely detailed, 

undercarriage cleaned/painted, top in good 

condition and clean. I was planning to add this car to 

my collection, but I really want a 31 S/W Cabriolet. 

Asking $22,500.00.  Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  

256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com 

   
 
FOR SALE: 1931 Two door Tudor Sedan, indented 

firewall, two tone green with green wheels. Has rear 
mounted spare tire, luggage rack, Sparton horn, 
running board step plates, green Mohair interior. 
This would make a very good first car, the paint is 
just so-so (10-20 footer), body is good except one 
spot above rear window.   Cranks and runs well. 
Asking $8950.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

    
 

FOR SALE: 1929 Model A Ford Woody Depot 

Hack; has been converted to 12-volts; has sealed 

beam headlights. Body was built in Cuba, MS, and 

has the looks of a station wagon.  Body is in good 

condition but could use a new sealing. Truck was 

cranking and running well when stored.  Could use a 

little TLC. 

Asking $9250.00   Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  

256-310-6463,     Gfireman52@aol.com 

       
 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:todavis@bellsouth.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
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FOR SALE: 1931 Slant window town sedan. 

Car has the following: F-100 steering; 4-speed 

transmission; new pressurized radiator; high 

compression head; new muffler & air conditioner; 

front tool box; wood grain trim; mirror clock; oil & 

temp gauges; new brakes; leakless water pump; six-

blade plastic fan; new plugs; modern distributor; 

timing scale for timing light; 12-volt system; key 

start; extra B-model carb. 

$24,500.00 Firm. Contact Cecil Freeman,  

256-225-3250  CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM 

     

FOR SALE: 1928 - 29 roadster rear spreader 

bar; original in VG condition. $25.00.  

Air maze w. paper air filter fits Tillotson / Zenith - 

New $30.00. Used price $20.00.  2 new replacement 

cartridges for additional $20.00.  

Sun Pro mechanical water temp gauge, used, in 

good cond. -- $10.00.  

Sun Pro Mech oil pressure gauge - 0 - 100 psi. -- 

good cond -- $5.00.  

Model A horn voltage reducer. Use your 6-volt A 

horn on a 12-volt car. Good, used - $12.00. 
Two Model A bulb type sediment bowls.  One "may" 

be cracked; one has all new parts in it. $45.00/the 

pair. 

Side of motor, restored water neck - excellent 

condition -- $20.00.  

Stock length pitman arm with new ball installed  -- 

$20.00.  

Aluminum top water neck in good cond. -- $10.00.  

Steel top water neck with repaired crack -- $5.00.  

Call Phil Meyers for any of the above: 

770-487-4220. 

 

CClluubb  IItteemmss 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215  

or  besch105@comcast.net    

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org          

 

                                

 

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 
or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 
Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 
john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

 
             

 

 
  

  

  

  

  

  

Note:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your 

imagination, talk to Eugene and see what 

you can come up with. 

mailto:CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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For anyone making travel plans during the year, we wanted to let 

you know about some fun car-related activities that might fit into 

your schedules.  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  NNeewwsslleetttteerr::  
The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of the 

Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of copyrighted 

articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club. 

 

MMooddeell  AA  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  PPuurrppoossee::  
The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

 

AAddvveerrttiissiinngg  NNoottiiccee::  
The Southside A’s Model A Club, members of MARC, does not sponsor or endorse any paid advertisements in 

the Southside A’s newsletter.       
 

 

 

 

 

 

CCoonnccoouurrss  dd’’EElleeggaannccee  

Boca Raton, FL - February 24-26 

Amelia Island, FL - March 8, 9, 12 - Ritz Carlton 

AAuuccttiioonnss  ooff  IInntteerreesstt  

RM AUCTIONS: 

Boca Raton, FL - February 24-25 

Amelia Island, FL - March  10 

Hershey, PA - October 11-12 

BARRETT JACKSON: 

Palm Beach, FL - April 5-7 

Las Vegas, NV - September 20-22 


